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October  2018 

 

 

Dear Trinity members and friends 

 

 

Gift Day ‘For Others’ – Sunday November 4th 2018 

 

As many of you will be aware, each year we conduct a ballot for Gift Day nominations and we now 

need to decide which charities will benefit in 2018. 

 

The 10 charities selected will comprise 4 local, 3 national and 3 international organisations. There is 

further information at the bottom of the attached form. 

 

I should be grateful if you would complete the attached Voting Form and return it to me at 

robin.h.ingram@gmail.com or put a printed copy in the ballot box in the vestibule at Trinity on Sundays 

or post it to me at the Trinity office by October 14th. 

 

Do contact either myself or Robin Goodchild if you need any further information. 

 

When the Gift Day appeal is launched later in October the charities receiving most support in the ballot 

will be highlighted. 

 

Please take the time to vote in this important fundraising event in the Trinity calendar. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Robin Ingram 

‘For Others’ Secretary 
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